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Good evening vanners and happy Halloween! Well the holiday season is currently upon us which means 

we’re only six weeks away from the museum annual Christmas party fundraiser. Things are moving 

along quite smoothly at this point the collectibles are already in the band has been hired, and all the 

little things are starting to fall in place. So you can call and make your hotel reservations if you choose to 

stay at the Days Inn the info is on the attached flyer. Make sure when you call the hotel that you 

mention the museum of vanning to get the special rate. Remember we’re going to have a pub crawl on 

Thursday, the pizza party at the hotel is Friday, and so much more for you to do on Saturday. Saturday 

morning we start out serving you breakfast at the hotel our first band will play poolside from one till five 

along with our free tiki bar. Dinner will be served at 5 PM and all we ask is that you bring a covered dish, 

we will supply the meat. Our second band will start around 7 PM inside the hall. We’re doing a Chinese 

auction again this year with lots of cool prizes to win, if you would like to make a donation for 

fundraising raising auction we are excepting donations. We are also again this year having an ugly 

sweater contest, we will continue to do this contest and memory our good van her friend Dave , Ma 

man. If you have any questions about the event or the hotel please don’t hesitate to drop us a line. 

Contact us at surferjo2@aol.com. Or, at the museumofvanning.com. Hope you had a great weekend and 

a happy Halloween. Keep on vannin. 
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